
Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

appreciation for the invaluable help you have provided in our classroom this year. Your 

dedication and commitment to supporting our students have made a significant difference.  

Whether it's assisting with lessons, organizing activities, or providing encouragement, your 

presence has enriched the learning environment. The enthusiasm you bring is contagious, and 

our students have truly thrived with your support.  

Thank you for donating your time and energy. We are incredibly grateful for your contributions 

and look forward to continuing our collaboration in the future.  

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name]  


